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I oppose this increase on hardworking Oregonian households. Private sector industry 

in Oregon is in a recession and families can ill afford these cost increases amongst 

other cost of living increases in recent times. ODOT has not responsibly spent our tax 

revenue as can be seen with project cost overruns and the like. Funds from other 

sources (climate funds, corporate activity tax, etc.) can be reallocated to pay for our 

basic transportation needs. Oregon has record tax revenue. The Oregon government 

needs to live within its means just like the Oregonian families that fund it. NO MEANS 

NO! 


